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Mike Boylan <mboylan@cprecovery.com> Mon, Nov 13, 2023 at 9:35 AM
To: care1st-azchmerger@azahcccs.gov

I am very supportive of the proposed merger and efforts to streamline health plan operations. 
A  a Behavioral Health provider we have been very impre ed with the re pon ivene  of both Care1 t and AZ Complete
Health. 
I find the proposed plan helpful to reduce the number of processes and costs associated with credentialing and
contracting, along with strategic planning. 
My only que tion involve  contracted rate , wherea  with one plan might be higher for ome provider  working with
Care1st and would recommend that those rates are maintained to keep providers whole for a period of 24 months. 
Thanks,
Mike

Sent from my iPhone
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